
 

 

 

 

Grower 
Information Session 
Under the current Raw Sugar Supply Arrangement with MSF, 

Mulgrave Mill growers have the ability to choose whether they want 

QSL or MSF to manage their Grower Economic Interest sugar***. 

As such, QSL would like to invite you to a grower information session at 

6.30pm on Tuesday 23rd September at the Gordonvale Bowls Club. 

The QSL team will provide you with an overview of the pricing options 

available to you within the QSL system. 

Those growers currently participating in QSL-managed pools are also invited to join 

the session, as QSL will also be providing an update on the current season’s activities. 

 

 


